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A Message from Principal Pam:
 
Dear Families,
 
I can’t believe it’s been a month since we were at school at Llewellyn! I hope all of you are doing well and are 
becoming a bit used to this “new normal.” What does the “new normal” look like for you? How are you keeping 
from going stir while staying home and staying safe? Are you able to move away from screens? Are your 
children?
 
For me the anxiety of leading a school from a distance has definitely been reduced by the sunshine. Being able 
to walk with my husband in the morning and sitting on my patio in the evening after dinner has been a plus. I 
have also enjoyed having the time to be with my family. How many times do you get to have dinner with your 
family every night in a week? For me that doesn’t happen as much as I would like it to when we are all working or 
going to school away from home.  
 
I hope distance learning has been going well for your child(ren). I know Llewellyn teachers have been working 
overtime to prepare activities, answer emails, resolve tech trouble, and provide support for students and families. 
When we meet together, they love to talk about their time interacting with their students. They are so thankful for 
all of you who are teaching and supporting students at home. We truly couldn’t make this work without your 
support. We know that this is asking A LOT of all of you as you try to balance the rest of your life around on-line 
learning. I have encouraged my teachers to remember to give themselves grace as we take on the challenges of 
Home Based Distance Learning. I would ask that you do the same. We are already getting better and better each 
day. We can do this when we do it together!
 
The Llewellyn staff would like to Thank You for your support during our Parade through the neighborhood. 
Although I felt a tinge of sadness when I saw students thinking about not being able to finish the year in person, 
my heart soared at the excitement and love we felt from the cheers, signs, demonstrations. I know the teachers 
felt the same way.  
 
Along those same lines, we would like to reach out to you to share words of support and hope to keep going, 
keep staying strong. Attached is a slide show created by the Llewellyn Staff. I hope you enjoy it anyway!  Please 
share it with your children. https://photos.app.goo.gl/izLXDrpsHov8iedQ6 
 
Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you need any type of support. Remember to go to the Home Based Distance 
Learning to find information about meals, technology, and other important ways PPS can help. Have a great 
week!
 
Stay Healthy, Stay Home!
Mrs. Gwynn
 
A Message from the PTA:
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The PTA nominating committee would like to announce the slated board for the 2020/2021 school year:

President - Melissa Federspiel
Vice President - Alison Wilkinson
Secretary - John Keane
Treasurer - Mindy Parker
Classroom Coordinator - Sarah Schroeder
Volunteer Coordinator - Brittany Petering
Hospitality Coordinator - OPEN
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